
 

 
 

Date:    April 17, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:       PA signed with Western Reserve Distributing & Longhouse Inventory Solutions: NASPO Child Safety 

Seats 

 
 
The State Procurement Office would like to announce the addition of the following contracts for use starting May 1st, 

2025: 

 

 

If you have any questions about the contract, please contact Ashley Anderson of the State Procurement Office at 
ashley.anderson@azdoa.gov. 

 

Company Contract # Contract Name Primary Contact Email Phone Number 

Western 
Reserve 

Distributing CTR075993 
NASPO Child 
Safety Seats Sean Kennedy 

Skennedy@childso
urce.com (800) 815 6330 

Longhouse 
Inventory 
Solutions CTR076200 

NASPO Child 
Safety Seats Christine Fisher 

Christine@lisstore.
com (918) 342 3127 


